STARTING OR RETURNING TO PRIMARY SCHOOL

In this webinar we will explore how parents
can support their child’s entry or return to
primary school, addressing the anxieties
they may experience and the ways you can
help them build resilience.

Hear from family workers and a teacher
and join discussions about ways to
proactively help your child have a great
school year.

Bookings can be made at www.ds.org.au
and if you have any questions please email
us at events@ds.org.au

® L ummond Tickets $10 o
street service or FREE with concession card Stepfamilies Australia

wellbeing for life Strengthening Stepfamilies

We acknowledge the traditional owners of the land where
we work and pay respects to elders past, present and future.




